
From: Hilary Niles [mailto:h@nilesmedia.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, April 27, 2016 12:07 PM 
To: Coriell, Scott <Scott.Coriell@vermont.gov> 
Subject: advance request for emails to be released 

  

Hi Scott,  

  

I've seen it reported that Gov. Shumlin's administration will be releasing those old 
emails of his top aides, perhaps by the end of the week.  

  

Can I put in a request with you now, by this email, to have those records sent to me 
(electronically, if at all possible) as soon as they're available? If there are different steps 
to take, please just let me know.  

  

For the record, if the request would incur a fee, please hold off and let me know what 
the charges would be, and what they would be for.  

  

Thanks,  

Hilary  

  

_____________ 

Hilary A. Niles  

data | freelance | research  
@nilesmedia on Twitter and LinkedIn 

h@nilesmedia.com 

802-798-2535 cell 
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